
Please support House Bill 2004!!  
 
It is time to protect renters in Oregon.  We are in the midst of a dangerous housing crisis, and 
people are losing their homes.  It's really that simple.  People are being priced out, forced out, 
and it's deepening the homelessness that plagues our city.  If you're a renter, you understand 
the fear that we fundamentally face being at somebody else's mercy.  Now that fear is stronger, 
as the cost to rent SOARS well-beyond most renters' means, and the competition for fair 
housing is savage.  For people that are vulnerable, whether they're physically disabled, on fixed 
or limited incomes, have criminal records, or are persons of color, finding a place to live in 
nearly impossible right now.  What kind of place will Oregon become if only the rich and 
privileged can stay here?  We are a diverse community of people who embrace the values of all 
genders, races, religions, and economic classes.  Let that be reflected in the laws that we pass 
to protect people from being taken advantage of, from being unnecessarily displaced from their 
homes, from becoming victims of greed. 
 
End no-cause evictions and stop the ban on rent control! 
 


